To: Epstein Howard
E-Mail: Howard @FCC1.biz
From: Leann Nguyen
Date: March 23, 2015

Subject: FCC File 0145-EX-PL-2015

Message:

There is some issues regard to your application:

1. The timeframe for experiment. We do not accept any experimental applications requesting for 240
months period.

2. Number of experiment is not allowed to exceed 50 units.

3. Description of operation in details. What kind of antennas/equipment do you use for the experiment
and information about the antenna such as gain, beamwidth, height, azimuth....

4. Your company are required to use the experiment for nationwide, US. Please provide name and
telephone numbers of persons to terminate the system if interference occurs.

5. Please verify your ERP information.

6. Please submit the consent letters from FSS Grandfather earth stations using 3650-3700 MHz

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of March 23, 2015 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 27275



